Narelle Plowriﬂht

From: Janet Hempsall <. [
Sent: 09 October 2024 12:04
To: request
Subject: RE: Review of Premises Licence - Club X, Castle Gate, Newark
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
Categories: Premises
OFFICIAL

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe]

Hi Narelle

Please see comments below for the above application from Newark Town Council’s Planning meeting held on the
25" September, 2024:-

‘Newark Town Council supports the Night Club and regards it as an important asset in the town’s night time
economy.

Having reviewed the application, Newark Town Council cannot support revocation of the licence or the
proposed significant reductions in the licensing hours of the venue. NTC does however, encourage the
licensing department / committee to give careful consideration to options numbered 3,4 and 5 in the
application. Option 6 is considered by NTC to be a very positive step to be explored. NTC is keen to
encourage the licensing department/ committee to ensure that any changes to the licence do not seriously
compromise the viability of the Night Club’.

Kind regards

Janet Hempsall
Receptionist/Planning Administrator

.............................................................................................................................

Newarl Town Council
Town Hall, Newark, Nottinghamshire NG24 |DU

Please consider the environment. Do you really need to print this email?

Newarl Town Council Legal Disclaimer
Emails and any attachments from Newark Town Council are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient,
please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it without making copies or
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using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act
1998 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a
request.

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you are
urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since Newarlk Town Council accepts no
responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses.

From: request <
Sent: 19 September 2024 16:20

To: Adrian Amer < " ; Matthew Gleadell
< L
Cc: Jean Hall <1 h s ' k>; Linda Tift< ™~ =~ " gov.uk>

Subject: Review of Premises Licence - Club X: Castle Gate, Newark
OFFICIAL

Good afternoon,
Please find attached a review of a Premises Licence for your information.
Any representations must relate to the licensing ohjectives which are:

e The prevention of crime and disorder
e Public Safety

e The Prevention of public nuisance

e The Protection of children from harm

Any representations must be received in writing by our Licensing Team no later than 14 October 2024.
Best wishes

Narelle Plowright

Senior Licensing Officer

Public Protection

Newark and Sherwood District Council
Narelle.Plowright@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk
www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk
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